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Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Curriculum Enrichment Morning at 
RGS (Y5), Summer Activity Camps (Y3-Y6), Vision Screening Results (Rec),  
 

Dear all 

Our end of year events are well and truly underway with the Summer Music Concert having 

taken place on Tuesday. Our musicians and singers did themselves proud with some highly 

accomplished performances which made for a thoroughly enjoyable evening. Many thanks to 

children and parents for all their efforts to complete, and support practising at home, and of 

course to Mrs Lipinski and Mrs Martin for all their hard work in making the event, and music at 

Highworth, so successful. 

On Wednesday, children in Nursery had an amazing time at a 'Little City' event in which they 

were able to engage in high quality role play using a 'play city' set up in our school hall. Thank 

you to parents and carers for your financial contributions to make this highly enjoyable 

experience possible. 

Sadly, we have to say goodbye to Mrs Lipinski as she leaves us today to take up a new position at 

a local school. Helen has provided high quality support to so many children during the 13 years 

that she has worked at Highworth, but she has also dedicated much of her own time to provide 

wider support for music and other roles beyond the classroom. She will be mush missed by staff 

and children. 

Tuesday next week is the day for county wide 'transition' in preparation for children moving on 

to new schools, and to new year groups within their existing schools. This means that the 

following is taking place: 

• Children in Year 6 will visit their new schools. Parents and carers are responsible for 
getting children to their new schools and need to contact secondary schools for further 
information if required 

• Children in Nursey to Year 5 who currently attend Highworth (and are continuing to do 
so in September) will spend the morning in their new classrooms with their new teacher. 
Parents and carers will receive a letter Tuesday mid-morning informing them of their 
child's new teacher 

• Parents and carers of children joining Reception and Nursery classes in September have 
been invited to a 'welcome' meeting on Tuesday. Please see information already sent for 
further details.  

Best wishes for a happy weekend 

Clare Pankhania  
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ATTENDANCE  
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
   

reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  99.3% 

(CLASS 3H) 
 

WELL DONE 
 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

96.9% 
 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 

Monday 30th June 
9am: Y5 visit to RGS 
 
Tuesday 1st July 
Transition Day for Y6 
 

Meet the Teacher Morning (YR-Y5) 
 

9.30am:  Welcome Meeting for new 
Reception Parents 
 
1.45pm: Welcome Meeting for New 
Nursery Parents 
 
  

 

SIGN OF THE WEEK  

 

Follow this link to see how to sign ‘different’ in BSL 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/different 

 
 

         different 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/different


 

PARENT ZONE 



 

 


